
 

 

27 August 2011 
 
 

From:  Commandant 
To:  Commodore Stephen C. Johnson, USCG Auxiliary 
 
Subj: LETTER OF COMMENDATION 
 
1.  I note with pride and am pleased to commend you for your performance of duty 
while serving as Senior Fellow for Information Engineering from October 2010 to 
August 2011.    In this capacity, you combined a remarkably innovative spirit with 
superb technical skill to spearhead development of the new content management 
system Websites Without Webmasters.  Demonstrating meticulous attention to 
detail and uncompromising commitment to quality, you spent hundreds of hours on 
complex code development, programming, and process revision. You carefully 
reviewed and refined all processes and products, and extensively assisted with 
debugging this highly intricate application.  As a direct result of your devotion to 
helping your shipmates and easing their workloads, the Auxiliary gained an 
invaluable addition to its tool box that significantly streamlined the ability of 
flotillas to bring local websites online and creatively communicate with membership.   
 
2. You are commended for your outstanding performance of duty.  By your 
meritorious service, you have upheld the highest traditions of the United States 
Coast Guard and the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary. 
 
3. You are hereby authorized to wear the Auxiliary Commandant’s Letter of 
Commendation Ribbon Bar. 
 

For the Commandant, 
 
 
 

M. D. RIZZO 
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 

Chief, Office of Auxiliary and Boating Safety 


